Prime Minister
Finland

Helsinki, 28 May 2021

Prof. Gulsun Saglamer
President, EWORA
European Women Rectors Association

Dear President and Members of the Board,

Thank you very much for your appreciation of my work as Prime Minister of Finland.

It is a great honour for me to be among the recipients of the EWORA Honorary
Award 2021, and I am very happy to accept it.

Unfortunately, due to the busy work schedule brought about by the COVID-19
pandemic, I cannot be present to receive the prize in person. I am very pleased
that our Ambassador will be able to receive the prize in Istanbul on my behalf and
deliver it to Finland.

EWORA's work in matters related to women's leadership and gender equality is
valuable. I wish European Women Rectors Association EWORA every success in its
important work.

Thank you once again!

Yours sincerely,

Sanna Marin
Prime Minister



